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Albany 
--- 

 Want to give a short report from here, 

to those who might be interested.  

 On June 4
th
 we had the pleasure to 

welcome Mr. Wm. Grothe from Paige, 

who inspected and bought land here. He 

will start building on it and plant a crop. 

Hope there will be many more that will 

follow his example. There is still a lot of 

room here.  

 On the 19
th
 of June we greeted Mr. & 

Mrs. Ernst Schneider from Stamford, who 

also looked at some land.  

 On the 20
th
 we had a lot of rain, so now 

everything looks pretty and green. We 

finished the cotton hoeing, now it can rain 

again, because the cotton is starting to 

bloom.  

 The request of the Lampasas-

Fisherclub I will gladly fulfill - but wish 

that Muller and Schulze will go along too, 

so that there will be a measure of control, 

otherwise all the fisherman will burst from 

eating all that fish.  

 Tomorrow I will make a pull - hope to 

have a lot of luck. Well, prosit to the 

upcoming fish-dinner.  

Christian Dutchman 

 

Translated by Luise Green 
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